
Lights Are 
Dimmer than 
usual



You will not be able to use the new “Glowstone Lighting Plus” app 
unless you have had a compatible new controller installed. 

If you are unsure if you have the new controller or want to have one 
installed you can contact us by phone at 403-453-2224, or email at 
info@glowstonelighting.com.

IMPORTANT



The first step is to launch the app 
and go to the “Settings” page.
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Next toggle over to 
“Advanced” settings.

#2



Near the top you will see this 
setting- “Use brightness 
limiter” Make sure this setting 
is turned OFF.
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Go to the bottom of the page 
and click “Save”, followed by 
“I Understand”.
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Lastly make sure the brightness is 
set to 100% and you are good to 
go.
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GlowStoneLighting.com

We hope you Love Coming Home 
to your GlowStone Lighting. 

Thank you!
Need help or have questions? We’re 
here for you! Give us a call or send us 
an email, and we’ll be happy to assist.

● 403-453-2224
● info@glowstonelighting.com


